
Editorial Note
The present Editor will complete his term with next year's volume (XV) and will be
succeeded by Professor Malcolm Todd of Exeter University. Since the contents of
Volume XV are likely to be determined by early 1984 contributors are advised that
all manuscripts of Articles and Notes submitted after ist March 1984 should be sent
to the new Editor, Department of Archaeology, University of Exeter, Queen's
Building, Queen's Drive, Exeter EX4 4QH.

Professor Todd will be succeeded as Review Editor by Dr J. P. Wild, Department
of Archaeology, University of Manchester, Manchester MI3 but all books sent for
review in Britannia should continue to be sent to the Librarian, Hellenic and Roman
Societies, 31-34 Gordon Square, London WCiH oPP.

Contributions for 'Roman Britain in 19XX' should continue to be sent to Professor
S. S. Frere, Institute of Archaeology, 36, Beaumont Street, Oxford OXi 2PG.
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